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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We are delighted to once again host a live auction in the school on Friday June 24th. This 
year, in order for a larger number of pupils to have access to this amazing experience, we 
have decided to introduce an Auction raffle for the kind donations of Head for the day, Deputy 
Head for the day and Assistant Head for the day.  
 
Please find attached to this letter ten raffles tickets. Each tickets is worth £10 
and you can buy only one or as many as you would like. Extra tickets will be available from 
the school office. 
 
Don’t forget to write your child’s name and class behind each ticket you buy. 
Please bring the money and tickets before Thursday June 23rd. 
 
The Raffle itself will be held on the night of the Auction. We hope you can attend!  
 
Next Steps:  
 
Friday June 17th – Auction Catalogues have been distributed and the « BUY IT NOW » 
catalogue has gone live. Please start buying. 
 
Wednesday June 22nd – Auction preview on June 22nd from 8.30 to 9.15am outside the 
school entrance. 
 
Thursday June 23rd – Auction raffle ticket to be brought to school with money. 10£ per ticket. 
“Buy it Now” will close at midday, payments will be done through Arbor after the auction. 
 
Friday June 24th – Auction night from 6.30pm – all adults welcome. 
 
Get started straight away with the registration and enjoy our catalogue and the « buy it now » 
options. 
Thank you very much. 

Auction Team 

 


